THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

November 20, 1975

Dear Senator Mansfield:

As you will recall, I previously advised Members of the Senate Select Committee of my concern about publication of their Assassination Report. Attached is a copy of my October 31st letter.

It is my understanding that the Senate will, this morning, consider the question of publication of the Committee Report. The purpose of my writing is to indicate to you that my earlier position has not changed. For the reasons assigned previously, I do not feel this publication is in the national interest.

It is my hope that after reviewing the Report, the Senate will concur with that view and, therefore, not authorize this publication.

Sincerely,

The Honorable Mike Mansfield Majority Leader United States Senate Washington, D. C. 20510

NOTE: Identical letters were sent to Senators Scott and Eastland. Copies were sent to Senators Byrd, Griffin, Church, and Tower.